
This is one of the stupidest plans to come to Portland.  The dangers of pollution and explosion to 
our citizens and infrastructure are enormous.  The only benefit  to our city will be.some jobs to 
build the tanks and other structures and a huge profit to Pembina.  If Pembina wants to send all 
this pollution to Asia, let them do it from the beautiful port in "Vancouver B.C.  We do not need 
it here. This is a foolish idea for Oregonians to accept.   Please vote against this plan. 
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